
                                                                                                                                              

 

Frederick Model Aircraft Club 

AMA Club # 331 

 

Subject:  January Club Meeting Minutes – 1/3/2018 Capital Crave 

 

With eleven members present and all club officer’s a quorum of members was met. 

One new Member was approved. 

A discussion was lead by Brad Davy on the need to replace the club shed. It was recommended we 

purchase a metal shed and mount it on a treated wood floor. Brad will contact property owner to see 

about the possibility of placing it on the field rather than behind the adjacent business. New shed 

funding was approved for up to $1,200. 

Starting stands will be repaired as part of normal maintenance, hopeful while we have assets working on 

shed. 

Webmaster asked for suggests on changes to web site, highlighting the Field Direction link was 

suggested. Also the Google map on direction page has been fixed.  

 It was suggested that we consider a hat order. Dwight will send an email to active members to 

determine commitments. The is a setup fee, so the more hats ordered the lower the price. 

Next Meeting is planned for February 7, 2018 at Capital Crave Restaurant, at the VFW site in Frederick, 

Maryland.  Capital Crave additional info https://www.facebook.com/thecapitalcrave/ 

 Come a little early and order dinner or just a drink. 

Dwight Warfield 

Club Secretary 
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